Beacon Spring 2021 Registration will begin on Monday, January 25, 2021.  We are still finalizing the end date with our IT department and requirements with NYS and will have another email out shortly with the registration closing date (with registration ending around mid-February).
*Please notify your students that they may begin registering for Beacon Spring courses on Monday, 1/25/21.
A few reminders:
·         Students need to login to their Beacon accounts to register for Spring at: https://beacon.sunysuffolk.edu/. (They should only register for Beacon classes that they are presently enrolled in, for Spring semester, at their High School).
 
·         Beacon Registrations for Fall courses and Full year courses have been completed. Registrations beginning on January 25 are for Spring Beacon courses that are offered only during Spring semester.
 
·          If any students forgot their Beacon portal passwords they should click on “Forgot Password” and not create a new account if they registered in the Fall, even if they didn’t take a class.
 
·         Payments for Spring Beacon classes cannot be made until registrations are uploaded to our Banner system, by our IT Department, after all Spring Beacon registrations are completed for each high school (approximately end of February).
 
Best Regards,
Lisa

Lisa Jusino Calla, Esq.
Assistant Dean for K-12 Programs
Suffolk County Community College
Norman F. Lechtrecker Bldg.,  Room 127
Ammerman Campus, 533 College Road, Selden, NY 11784
Tel.: 631-451-4155
E-mail: callal@sunysuffolk.edu
           kudlaa@sunysuffolk.edu
 
